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In writing, we have used ‘The
Lost Thing’ by Shaun Tan as

inspiration. 
We have created our own

lost things and written
balanced arguments .

Y6 maths has
focused on

consolidation and
revising key topics.

Daily arithmetic
and weekly

homework is
helping to build

confidence. 

We have explored a
range of text types

in our reading
comprehension

lessons: focusing on
language, author

intentions and how
the reader

interprets the text. 

Our science focus this half
term has been light. We have
investigated how light travels

in straight lines from the
source and when blocked

creates shadows.  

In PE, Barn owls have
linked actions

together to include
a jump, balance

and a travel. They
considered

variations to make
the sequence

interesting and
refined their piece

for a final
presentation.
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